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Additional information – Lifting of trading halt 

 

 

 

FAR Limited (ASX: FAR) provides the following additional information further to the announcement late 

yesterday regarding the Senegal FAN-1 well results. 

FAR received Operator’s final interpretation of well data for the FAN-1 well during the weekend of 5 and 6 

October. FAR implemented an ASX trading halt with effect from market open on Monday 6 October 2014 in 

order to complete preliminary analysis of well data and provide time to obtain joint venture and Government 

support to the content of the FAR ASX announcement comprising the well result information. Operator made a 

release on the London Stock Exchange at 7am (GMT) Tuesday 7 October. FAR lodged its release with ASX 

afterwards (5pm Tuesday 7 October).   

 

The trading halt restricting trading in FAR's shares can now be lifted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please contact: 

    

Media enquires: FAR Limited   

Collins Street Media Cath Norman Managing Director T: +61 3 9618 2550 Level 17, 530 Collins Street 

Ian Howarth Ben Clube Executive Director F: +61 3 9620 5200 Melbourne VIC 3000 Australia 

T: +61 3 9223 2465 & Commercial Manager E: info@far.com.au www.far.com.au 

 


